
THE COMBINED 

This week   

Sunday  February 17—Sixth Sunday after the Epiphany 
9:00 AM  Sunday School 
9:30 AM  Worship at Emanuel Lutheran 
10:00 AM Bethany Lutheran Worship Service—Grace Church 
11:30 AM Worship at Grace Episcopal 
12:30 PM Vestry Meeting at Grace 
5:00 PM  Confirmation Class/Youth Group 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Emanuel) 
 

Monday  February 18—President’s Day—Offices Closed 
5:00 PM  Worship Committee Meeting 
5:30 PM  Christian Education Committee Meeting 
6:30 PM  Emanuel Council Meeting 
 

Tuesday February 19 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Grace) 
 

Wednesday February 20 
10:30 AM Prayer Group 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Emanuel) 

 

Thursday February 21 
8:30 AM  Men’s Breakfast at Brenda’s Harbor Café  
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Emanuel) 

 

Friday  February 22—Offices Closed 
11:00 AM Oscar Lunch 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Grace) 
 

Saturday February 23—Offices Closed 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Grace) 
 

Upcoming Events 

 
 

Sunday  February 24—7th Sunday after the Epiphany 
9:00 AM  Sunday School 
9:30 AM  Worship at Emanuel Lutheran 
10:00 AM Bethany Lutheran Worship Service—Grace Church 
11:30 AM Worship at Grace Episcopal 
5:00 PM  Confirmation Class 
8:00 PM  AA Meeting (Emanuel) 

Emanuel Lutheran Church, ELCA 
Sunday Worship: 9:30 AM 

 

Grace Episcopal Church 
Sunday Worship: 11:30 AM 

& 

For more information, or to volunteer, 
call: 231-845-5300. 

Please join us in our respective Parish Halls for 
fellowship & hospitality immediately following our 
Sunday worship services at Emanuel and Grace. 

WINTER OFFICE HOURS 
ARE IN EFFECT: 
 

During the Winter months, the Parish Office 
will be open Monday-Thursday from 9:30 
AM until 4:30 PM.   
(Closed for lunch from Noon until 12:30.)  
The office is closed on Fridays throughout the year. 

Pray for our Members: Matthew Adams, 
Mary Gwen Barrington, Robert 
Barrington, Ann Bird, Barb Brockelbank, 
Ronnie Buskirk, Patricia Daugherty, 
Michael Heinrich, Mary Hoffman, Midge 
Holmes, Bridgette Hubbard, Woodrow 
Millspaugh, Linda Ochs, John Quinn, Julie 
Quinn. 
 

Pray for our Friends: Dr. Anthony, Mason Ball, Hunter 
Bowman, Brody, Jack Burns, Jr, Megan Cloutier, Carol 
Dolezal, Ann French, Tom & Donna Gentry, Tom 
Greene, Cindy Healy, Pastor Bill Huether, Genevieve 
Lux, Gavin Morgan, Laura Ochs, Ruth Paul, Christopher 
Rivera, Daria Reitsma, Betty Rozek, Michael Saucedo, 
Heather Sturr, Diane Walsh, Mandy White. 
 

Pray for those at home: Robert Bahr, Jonah Schmidt. 
 

Pray for those in care facilities: Evelyn Fearnow, 
Lorraine Keson, Marilyn Lilleberg, Bruce Nelson, Roger 
Olson, Geraldine Schultz, Stephanie Vineyard. 
 

Pray for our Armed Forces, especially our members: 
Army – Bradley Taylor; Reserves ð Tad Reed; National 
Guard - Jeremy Horstman, Jordan Martz. 
 

Pray for our Veterans, especially those suffering from 
the wounds of war. 
 

Pray for our Parish Family: our area churches and our 
Synod, as well as churches throughout the United 
States and the world, our area churches and our Synod, 
as well as churches throughout the United States and 
the world, especially St Peter Lutheran Church in 
Battle Creek and Rev. Jennifer Michae; the 
Metropolitan Washington DC Synod and Bishop Richard 
Graham. 
 

To submit a prayer request, call the Parish office at 
843-3686 or fill out a prayer request card during 
Sunday worship. Your intention will be held in prayer 
for 30 days. For immediate prayers in a crisis 
situation, you may activate the Emanuel Prayer Chain 
by calling Stephanie Sundholm at 843-8320 or the 
Grace Prayer Chain by calling Jere Healy at 843-8529. 

 
 

Hospitalized? If you, or a loved one, have 
been hospitalized and you would like a visit 
from the Priest/Pastor, please contact the 
office at  843-3686.  

SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICE at Emanuel 
is broadcast on public TV Channel 190 on 
Tuesday at 11:00 am, Thursday at 7:00 
pm, and Sunday afternoon at 3:00 pm.  
Please note: the Sunday broadcast is 
delayed by one week. 

CONFIRMATION CLASS AND YOUTH GROUP 
MEET TONIGHT AT EMANUEL.  
Dinner at 5:00 PM and class from 5:30-6:30 PM. See 
you there! 

END OF THE YEAR GIVING STATEMENTS are 
available in the Parish Office. Please pick up your 
statement and save us the cost of postage. Thank 
you. 

 

DONôT FORGET TO DIRECT  
CHOICE DOLLARSÈ 

 

Grant funding from Thrivent Financial 
through its Thrivent ChoiceÈ program can 
help support organizations you care about. 

Donôt let Choice Dollars expire! 

 

Eligible Thrivent Financial members who have Choice 
Dollars available have until March 29, 2019, to direct any 
remaining 2019 Choice Dollars. Help support our church! 
Go to Thrivent.com/thriventchoice to learn more. Or call 
800-847-4836 and say ñThrivent Choiceò after the prompt.  



BIBLE STUDY AT GRACE meets on Tuesday afternoons at 
4:30 PM. 
 
ECW LUNCHEON will be at Noon on Monday, February 
25th at Café 106. 
 
Episcopal Church Women (ECW) MEMORIAL DAY YARD 
SALE: We are requesting donated items for our annual 
Spring Yard Sale. (No clothing, please.) Items may be 
brought to Grace Episcopal Church, 301 N James St, on 
Sunday mornings or contact Diane Nemitz, 843-8112. 
Proceeds from the sale will be given to local charities. 
 
PRAYER GROUP meets at 10:30 AM on Tuesdays at 
Emanuel. For more information, call 843-3686.  
 
SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICE at Emanuel is broadcast on 
public TV Channel 190 on Tuesday at 11:00 am, Thursday 
at 7:00 pm, and Sunday afternoon at 3:00 pm.  Please 
note: the Sunday broadcast is delayed by one week. 
 
MORE INFORMATION on activities and interests of the 
Four Corners Churches may be found at www.fourcorners 
churches.org 
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Just a reminder:  
If school is cancelled  

due to inclement weather,  

the Parish Offices are closed.  

The Emanuel parish family 
extends our prayers and 
sympathy to the family and 
friends of Don Verduin,  
who passed away on 
Thursday, February 7, 2019. 
Services were held at 

Emanuel Lutheran Church on Wednesday, February 
13th. Cards of sympathy may be sent to the family c/o 
Betsy Reed, 5951 W Riverview Dr, Ludington, MI 49431. 
 

May he rest in the peace of Christ. 

With the recent cold and windy 
weather, the Hospitality in the 
Name of Christ Homeless Shelter 
has been providing much-needed 
food and warmth to the homeless 
in our community. Glory to God! 
Team Emanuel serves on the first 
Sunday of each month. Please check your schedule 
and the shelter volunteer board in Luther Hall and sign 
up to help in any way you can. This ministry is such 
a worthwhile and rewarding opportunity. I hope 
everyone will find a way to come and see God at 
work. If you have any questions, please call Mike 
Gould at 231-843-0763. 


